
Tuesday November 19, 2024
6pm - 7:30pm

Blades Fire Company
200 East 5th Street

Blades, DE 19973

EPA will provide information about the public
waterline connection project for residents affected or
potentially affected by groundwater contamination at
the Blades Groundwater Superfund Site.  

Bring your questions and consent to enter forms!  

Join EPA for an
information session!


